
 

 

 

Tuesday afternoons—Helperbees 

Forest School  

Thursday mornings—Class 1 

swimming 

Friday afternoons– learn to ride 

bikes (preschoolers and Class 1) 

Mon 7th March 

Mini medics—Class 2 and 3 First 

Aid training  

Fri 18th March 

Red Nose Day– wear red! 

30th March & 1st April 

Y5/6 Bikeability 

 Sat 2nd April-Spring cake stall 

Thursday 7th April– School disco 

Fri 8th April  

Easter service 2pm  St  Peter’s 

Church 

 

 

 

Small school, big heart 

Dates for your 

diary 
ST PETER’S BRAFFERTON CE (VA) PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

T: 01423 360250 

W: www.st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

E: admin@st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk                      

Headteacher: Mrs S. Anderson 

                                       Helperbees Preschool 

4th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve had a fantastic World Book Day– there have been an array of book characters around 

school! We have celebrated our favourite books with staff story time across school and the big 

book hullabaloo! Your child will bring home a book voucher to redeem against a selected book 

or £1.00 off a book of their choice.  

This afternoon we have also had some Helperbees and Class 1 children learning to ride their 

bikes. They have all done so well– some were riding within half an hour! Superstars! This will 

continue as a half term block so that the children learn early bike riding skills including balanc-

ing, pedaling and steering. 

Covid 

As Covid restrictions have eased a little further, we would like to invite our parents to come to 

our weekly Friday celebration assembly from next week (Friday 11th March). Please note our 

Friday assembly will start at 3.05pm. Please could parents arrive at 3pm ready fore the start of 

assembly.  

We have an updated risk assessment which details that if your child is positive for Covid, they 

still need to test negative on a day 5 and day 6 lateral flow test before they return to school.  

Mini medics 

Class 2 and Class 3 will take part in Mini Medics on Monday 7th March where they will learn 

vital First Aid skills. PTA have kindly funded this brilliant learning experience– thank you PTA.  

Ukraine 

We are very much thinking of our wider community in the Ukraine and as such I would like to 

invite our families to a vigil at St Peter’s on Sunday 6th March at 4pm. I have also attached the 

link to support the ongoing fundraising efforts https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-

humanitarian-appeal.  

Thank you to all the parents for attending our parents meetings. We hope you found this in-

formative about your child’s progress.  

I wish all our families a safe and restful weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S. Anderson 
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PTA News 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 
This week we have been so impressed with…. 

Helperbees Jessica Simoes for participation in a new activity in a new environment when joining in with our For-

est school afternoon.  Well done Jessica! We are so proud of you.   

Class 1 Riley - trying really hard with his small group activities and constantly practising his writing in busy 

time  

Class 2  Isabelle Franklin for her super homework uplevelling sentences.  

Class 3 Ruby Carter and Elizabeth Maddison for making a fantastic  start in class 3. You are both shining stars!  

Inclusivity Community Kindness 

We hope you all enjoyed a lovely half term with lots of kind and helpful acts from the children 
earning them some good money to fill their smarties tube!  Please hand tubes back to your 
class teacher by next Friday 11th March at the latest (extended deadline).   

Thank you. 

 

 

The Oak Tree pub quiz earned us another £41 this month which is great.  Thank you.  Please 
put the next date in your diary for a fun night out…Thursday 31st March. 

 

Our next PTA meeting is Tuesday 22nd March, 7.30pm in The Oak Tree – all welcome. 




